Pamela Morales

To: Mark Castelli
Cc: Fire Safety; Cameron Wheatley
Subject: RE: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 -

Tank 101 Demolition

From: Mark Castelli [mailto:Mark.Castelli@fire.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 21 September 2017 3:29 PM

To: Pamela Morales <pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au>; Cameron Wheatley <Cameron.Wheatley@fire.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 - Tank 101
Demolition

Hi Pamela

| advise that Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) will not be making a submission in relation to SSD 5544 MOD 3 - Tank 101
Demolition.

Regards

Station Officer Mark Castelli
Team Leader
Fire Safety Assessment Unit
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